
From: Kayleigh X. Newcomb <KXNewcomb@justice.ie>  
Sent: 22 November 2022 09:58 
Subject: Invitation to a Briefing Webinar Session on the Local Community Safety Partnerships 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity. 
 
Dear Joint Policing Committee Administrator,  
 
For your information, we have issued the below invitation to a Briefing Webinar Session on 
the Local Community Safety Partnerships to all JPC chairs and requested they circulate the 
invite to all JPC members committee.  
 
Kind regards,  
Kayleigh 
 
Dear Joint Policing Committee Member, 
 
The Department of Justice is delighted to invite you to attend a Webinar Session on the Local 
Community Safety Partnerships (LCSPs). 
 
The Local Community Safety Partnerships will build on the important work done by Joint Policing 
Committees (JPCs) and will provide a forum for State agencies and local community representatives 
to work together to act on community concerns. Currently three pilot Local Community Safety 
Partnerships have been established in Longford, Waterford and Dublin North Inner City with an 
independent Chair and full-time Coordinator appointed to each pilot Partnership. 
 
The Pilot Partnerships are subject to independent monitoring and evaluation which will inform best 
practice for the eventual national roll out of the Local Community Safety Partnerships, which are 
intended to replace JPCs. 
 
The Webinar Sessions will include: 

- A Presentation on the Department of Justice’s Community Safety Policy, the LCSP Pilots and 
LCSP future national rollout  

- A Question and Answers Session 
 
Each session will take place over Zoom to ensure Joint Policing Committee members from all over 
the country have the opportunity to attend and participate. 
 
Joint Policing Committee Members are invited to attend a webinar session on one of the below 
dates, content will be the same across both sessions. Early registration is advised as capacity is 
limited. 
 
•             Friday 9th December, 10:30am 
•             Monday 12th December, 2:30pm 
 
Sessions will last approximately 75 minutes.  
 
Please register through our registration page here. 
 
Kind regards,  



Kayleigh 
 
 
Kayleigh Newcomb 
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